
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 

 

School Newsletter 

If you would like to receive an 

email copy of future newsletters, 

please let Mrs Everill have your 

email address.   

 

Sports Day Tuesday 20th 

June 
Thank you everyone for supporting 

our Sports Day on Tuesday. 

 

End of Year Service in church 

Friday 21st July 9.30am 
Everyone is welcome to come to our 

end of year service in church on 

Friday 21st July at 9.30am.  We 

are pleased to advise that the new 

vicar Rev John Jukes will be taking 

the service. 

Year 4 Laches Wood Visit 
Can you please send in your pay-

ment for the visit by Friday 30th 

June please.   

 

Early Years - 30 Free Hours 
We will be providing 30 free hours 

to eligible families from Septem-

ber. We have just received more 

information about how parents can 

claim their 30 free hours. 

Childcare Choices (HMRC website) 

is now live! This will be the point of 

access for all parents applying for 

30 hours funded childcare (the ad-

ditional 15 hours) and tax free 

childcare: 

 https://

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 

The Department for Education 

Reference Numbers (DERN) / Eligi-

bility Codes are being released for 

working parents with children aged 

under 4 as of the 31st August 

2017. Please make sure you retain 

your codes. You can let us know the 

details as soon as you have them. 

Nursery and Reception African 

Ark visit Tuesday 27th June 
Nursery and Reception children will 

be visited by African Ark on Tues-

day in school with dance, art and 

storytelling  with an African theme. 

 

Violin Concert Oldfields Hall 

Middle School Year 3/4 Friday 

30th June 
A reminder that the children will 

be performing next Friday at Old-

fields Hall Middle School.  The con-

cert starts at 10.45am until 

11.30am.   Each child performing is 

allocated two places for the per-

formance which is free of charge.  

Tickets are not required.  

 

Tempest Group Photographs 
Please bring in your photograph 

orders to school by 30th June.  

There is a whole school photograph 

available by request at the school 

office for £13. 

 

Year 4’s Got Talent Show 

Thursday 13th July 2pm 
This year Class 2 parents and Sen-

ior Citizens are invited to attend 

our annual event showcasing the 

talents of Year 4 children with  

support from by Year 3.   

We would appreciate it if you 

could please invite Senior Citizens 

to the event on our behalf. 
 

 

 

 
 

After School Clubs  
Monday Soccerstars.   
 Places are available, please ask for 

a booking form from the school of-

fice if you haven't already had one. 

 

Wednesday Chess Club.  
 Can you please send in your payment 

of £7.  Thank you. 

 

Thursday After School Sports 

Club– Cricket/Rounders 
This after school club is now full.   

 

Newsletter Dates 
7th July  

21st July 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

21st July End of Year Service in 

church 9.30am 
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